
Huntington High School PSTA 
Invites you to join us for our next meeting: 

  
  
  

Wednesday, October 15th at 7:30 p.m. 
  
  
  

The Robotics Team will be making a presentation. 
If anyone has children who are interested  

in joining this team, please be sure to bring them. 
  
  
  

Students are always welcome at our meetings and will 
receive community service credit for attending. 

  
  
  

Hope to see you there. 
  

The PTSA Committee 
 


